SAM HOUSTON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL



MARCH 2024 PTA NEWSLETTER

MESSAGE FROM THE PTA PRESIDENT

Thank you all for a successful Book Fair! Please be on the lookout for Stock the Breakroom needs for our staff at Sam Houston. We hope everyone has a safe spring break!

Happy St. Patricks
Day!

IMPORTANT DATES

3/6 - CHESS CLUB-2ND & 3RD GRADES

3/11-15 - SPRING BREAK

3/20 - CHESS CLUB-4TH & 5TH GRADES

3/25-28 - STOCK THE BREAKROOM

STAY UP TO DATE ON PTA EVENTS AND UPDATES ON OUR FACEBOOK PAGE!



INTERESTED IN
VOLUNTEERING?
WE WOULD LOVE YOUR HELP!
PLEASE EMAIL
HOUSTONELMPTA@GMAIL.COM

YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! ORDER YOUR COPY TODAY!



SAVE THE DATE

OUR NEXT PTA MEETING IS ON THURSDAY, APRIL 11TH AT 5:30 PM.

COME JOIN US AND LEARN ABOUT UPCOMING PTA EVENTS AND THEN ENJOY THE 2ND GRADE GARDEN PROGRAM!

SPECIAL EVENT

Let's show our teachers and staff how THANKFUL we are for them and STOCK THE BREAKROOM! Visit our Amazon and Walmart wish lists with the QR codes or drop off snacks at the front office.





YEARBOOK

YEARBOOK ADS (LOVE NOTES) NEED TO BE SUBMITTED BY 3/25!

5TH GRADE PARENTS PLEASE EMAIL YOUR CHILD'S BABY PICTURE TO NATALIEASAVILLE@GMAIL.COM BY MARCH 8TH!

QUESTIONS? EMAIL SHOUSTONYEARBOOK@GMAIL.COM